
From: Myers, Richard A. 
Sent: 7/3/2012 11:58:16 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Lafrenz, Donald J. (donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&ENOI? 

Hi Laura: Did PG&E file its NOI for the 2014 GRC recently with the CPUC? If so, could I get a copy of 
the filing? Or, if it's available on the PG&E web site, could you provide a link? 
Thanks! 
Richard Myers 
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